
NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE OFFERORS: The Department of Homeland Security Science and Technology Directorate is 

hereby notifying vendors that it is currently suspending evaluation of white papers submitted in response to this 

announcement. Challenges in the Federal appropriations process and associated programmatic scheduling problems have 

necessitated the Government to pursue this course of action. The Government is currently working on updating its project 

schedule for this BAA and will provide that information to the public via formal Amendment to the BAA. Therefore, 

prospective Offerors are hereby requested to continue to monitor the Federal Business Opportunities website for updates.  
 


